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January 7, 2024 

School Site Council Minutes 

Virtual and In-person (Zoom link provided to members) 

6:00-6:30 pm 

In attendance: Paula Jones, Kerry Marshall, Fadia Chahine, Alicia Healey, 
Danielle McLaughlin, Natalia Lavy 

●​ QIP - update 
●​ Environmental Testing and mold update 
●​ Questions/Comments 
●​ Close with invite to stay for PTO meeting at 6:30 

This meeting was held virtually, with an in person option. Paula Jones started 
with an update of the QIP and where we are as a school leadership team. She 
shared some upcoming events with the SSC. 

Paula Jones then opened up the discussion for the latest environmental testing 
and results.  All in the meeting are openly concerned for the health and safety of 
both students and staff. Danielle McLaughlin asked that the testing results be 
shared with families and Paula agreed to do so. Danielle also expressed that she 
has a group that she would like to join us at SSC to speak about mold 
specifically.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 with an invite to join the PTO meeting in 
the art room.  

 

 


